
 

 

 

Competitor Bulletin #2017-02 
 
To:   All American Flat Track Competitors 
Date:   February 24, 2017   
Effective Date: Immediately 
Subject: American Flat Track Advisory Group 
 

American Flat Track is proud to announce the elected members of the 2017 American Flat Track Advisory 
Group. Please see the complete list of members below: 
 

 Jake Johnson 

 Cory Texter 

 Brad Baker 

 Mike Hacker 

 Bill Werner 

 Dave Waters 

 Jared Mees 

 Chad Cose 

 Ben Knight 
 
American Flat Track will organize regular meetings and administer the agenda.  The meetings will kick off in 
March, with the first scheduled to be held during Bike Week in Daytona. Following the initial meeting, there will 
be 3-5 further meetings, in conjunction with AFT races, during the rest of the season. Members of the Advisory 
Group are required to attend all meetings. 
 
American Flat Track would like to congratulate the elected members and thank them in advance for the 
contribution they are making to help guide the sport of Pro Flat Track towards a successful future. 
 

 


